FEDERAL BAR ASSOCIATION

Northern District of Ohio Chapter

cordially invites you to join
current and former law clerks for the

Thursday, August 25, 2011 - 5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.
D 'Vine Wine Bar
836 W. St. Clair Avenue, Cleveland

DON’T MISS OUT ON YOUR OPPORTUNITY TO:
* Socialize with current and former federal law clerks *

* Learn more about the Federal Bar Association *
* Enjoy a fine selection of FREE drinks and appetizers *
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Complimentary Admittance

Attendee Name(s)

Clerkship for Judge Years of Service
Court

Current Employer

Phone E-mail

Please RSVP by August 18, 2011 to:
FBA, Northern District of Ohio Chapter
P.O. Box 16562, Columbus, OH 43216-6562,
Phone: 877-322-6364 E-mail: admin@fba-ndohio.org




